



Reading Part 1

Classifying vocabulary

Look at the list of words. Write **three** of the words under each of the headings in the boxes below.
(5 Marks)

hurricane hearing Maths pizza winter tsunami Science spring
smell cake summer earthquake touch meat English

SEASONS	DISASTERS	SCHOOL SUBJECTS	SENSES	FOOD

Reading Part 2

Read and match

Look at the pictures and match them to the descriptions (5 Marks)

(1)



(a)

It was a lovely sunny day at the beach. I was having fun swimming, while my friends were playing. I enjoyed everything; the weather, the sea and even watching crabs moving on the sand.

(2)



(b)

I like shopping for food with Mum. I was happy to help her with the shopping list. We needed grocery, vegetables and fruits. I learned how to choose healthy food and to check the expiry dates on cans.

(3)



(c)

Our teacher told us to choose a wild animal and write about it. I wanted to write about lions but after watching a documentary about elephants, I chose to write about them because they're amazing animals.

(4)



(d)

One of Ahmed's favourite times is having lunch with his family, especially when he helps his Dad with the barbecue. His younger sister loves to help too. He also loves it when his Grandma and Grandpa are there

(5)



(e)

My mom took me and my little brother to the park. I played with a kite while my brother played with a ball. My mum bought us popcorn. We enjoyed our time there.



Reading Part 3

Read and answer the questions

Questions 1 – 5

Read the text about "Dinosaurs" and answer the questions. For questions 1-5, write your answers in the spaces. (10 Marks)

Dinosaurs

Dinosaurs lived millions of years ago during an Era that was known as the "Age of the Dinosaurs" or the "Mesozoic Era". They are recognized as giant reptiles that lived during the Triassic period about 230 million years ago. The last one died out over 65 million years ago leaving us with many questions about the reasons of their extinction. The first dinosaur fossil was discovered in the 19th century. Since then, people have become very interested in the largest animals that ever lived. There were different kinds of dinosaurs. Scientists have named about 300 kinds and are still discovering new kinds every day. The most famous ones are the Tyrannosaurus Rex, Spinosaurus, Diplodocus and Brachiosaurus. Dinosaur fossils have been found in places as far apart as the USA, China, Australia and Antarctica. Although there aren't any dinosaurs alive today, we do have some of their relatives. Scientists think that birds are distant relatives of dinosaurs because their skeletons are similar.

- 1 What was the name of the Era that the dinosaurs lived in?

- 2 When was the first fossil discovered?

- 3 How many kinds of dinosaurs have the scientists discovered so far?

- 4 Where have dinosaur fossils been found?

- 5 Why do scientists think that birds and dinosaurs are related?



Writing Part 1

Word completion

Read the descriptions of some words about TV programmes (5 Marks)

What is the word for each one?

The first letter is already there. There is one space for each of the other letters in the word.
For questions **1 - 5**, write the words in the spaces.

- | | | |
|---|--|-----------------|
| 1 | A programme about things that are happening in the world or our country. | N _ _ |
| 2 | A programme that can tell us things about animals, history or geography. | D _ _ _ _ _ _ _ |
| 3 | Kids like to watch these programmes to see their favourite characters | C _ _ _ _ _ |
| 4 | A funny programme that makes us laugh. | C _ _ _ _ |
| 5 | A very popular programme to watch football or basketball. | S _ _ _ _ |



Writing Part 2

Personal information box

Fill in the gaps with information about yourself. (5 Marks)

My name is Sam. I am in grade 4. I am (1).....years old. I always go to school early at (2)..... o'clock in the morning. I want to be a famous (3)..... . I like to eat (4)..... and I don't like eating (5).....

Write your answers here:

- 1 _____
- 2 _____
- 3 _____
- 4 _____
- 5 _____



Writing Part 3

Jumbled sentences

Look at these sentences. They are wrong because the words are not in the correct order. Write the sentence with words in the correct order. Use full stops, question marks and capital letters where necessary. (10 Marks)

1 taller - you - is - than - sister - my - much

.....

2 ever - volley ball - you - played - have -

.....

3 went - by - to - monday - on - cinema - we - bike - the

.....

4 are - animals - zebras - endangered - tigers - and

.....

5 should - a - healthy - you - breakfast - every day - eat

.....



Track 14 You will hear a woman talking to a customer about renting a boat.

Listen and complete each question.

You will hear the conversation twice.

Customer information

Name: Philip Cook

Birthday: 1st December **(1)**

Number of people to rent boat: **(2)**

Pets: **(3)**

Dates: From 23rd August – **(4)**

Phone number: **(5)**



Follow us for more learning fun!

Stay updated with lessons, tips, and activities 🎓

Find us on:

 Instagram

 TikTok

 YouTube

 @Lengify